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11th March 2025 
 
Dear parent/carers 
 
Currently our after-school provision for school aged children is run by our Little Explorers Preschool.  Over the 
past few years, demand for school aged spaces has outgrown the preschool setting, resulting in limited spaces 
for both preschool and school children.  To alleviate the pressure for Little Explorers and to provide more after-
school care spaces, from Monday 17th March, the after-school provision for school children will transfer to a 
school-based after-school club.  Little Explorers will continue to provide wrap-around care for preschool aged 
children.  
 
The provision will be run by the following members of staff: 
 
Monday, 3pm-5pm:  Mrs Swift & Ms Holt 
Tuesday, 3pm-5pm:  Mrs Swift & Ms Holt 
Wednesday, 3pm-5pm:  Mrs Swift & Ms Holt 
Thursday, 3pm-5pm:  Mrs Swift & Ms Cowdrey 
Friday, 3pm-4pm:  Mrs Swift & Ms Cowdrey 
 
To book your child in for after-school care, please log onto Tucasi (Scopay) to select the day and time that you 
wish your child to attend, this information will form our register of attendance.  The charge for after-school care 
will be £5 per hour.   
 
The after-school club will be held in either Y2 or the main hall with time spent outside.  When you collect your 
child, you will need to go to the school reception foyer.  Displayed on the glass hatch will be the asc mobile 
number.  Please call this to alert the asc staff that you have arrived to collect. 
 
If you have any issues booking your child via Tucasi/Scopay, please do contact the main school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Woodburn 
School Business Manager 
 

 
 


